Director’s Message

Heartiest congratulations to the editorial board on their recent achievement of making CODS journal of Dentistry
(CODS JOD) which is an official publication of college alumni association accessible through Jaypee publications.
Now, all our readers are able to access information and articles on their fingertips in this digitally fixated world.
Thanks to the hard work and dedication of our highly efficient editorial team, we are able to share our knowledge
and experiences to all our devoted readers, alumni and clinicians by such an easy and convenient platform.
We hope to achieve one ultimate goal of getting our journal PUBMED indexed soon.

VV Subba Reddy
Director, College of Dental Sciences
Davangere, Karnataka, India
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